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At the Turn: Member Spotlight                                                 

Monthly Swing 
Thought 

 
Only when you allow 

the Holy Spirit to 
guide and direct your 

life will you have 
the timing you need 

to become the 
person God has 

designed you to be. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Phil Austin returns for his 2nd Season with the 
CGA. Phil was as loyal to our Christian Golf 
Association as anyone last year. This year he 
has joined the CGA NCWV Board and is in 
charge of technology and our newly established 
web site. Phil has played golf for 22 years and 
enjoys the fun and peacefulness of being out on 
the course.  Phil has known the Lord for as long 
as he can remember and he attends the Christian 
Fellowship Church.  His mom and dad live in 
New York and his brother lives in Hawaii. Phil 
is the John Daly of our group with many a long 
drive to his credit. We appreciate Phil and all he 
has done for the CGA, please keep his mother 
in your prayers as she goes through her 
treatments for cancer. 

Welcome to the 2nd Season of the Christian Golfers Association. We continue 
to offer outings at Riverbend Golf Course on every other Thursday evening at 
5:00. We are once again blessed to offer 1 outing per month at Stonewall 
Resort on 3 Saturday’s and 3 Sunday’s. We have added 2 additional outings at 
Buckhannon Country Club (for a total of 3) on Monday evenings at 5:00. We 
have added a Match Play event, a handicap championship tourney in 
September and a Special CGA event the weekend of July 21-23 which will 
include golf, food, Gospel Music and inspirational messages sure to lift your 
spirits. There is something for all levels of golfers and both males and females. 
Please pray for the CGA that we will bring glory to our Lord and Savior, Jesus 
Christ and that we will make a difference in the lives of others. 
God Bless 
Mike Hinkle 
CGA of NCWV President 



 
 
Back 9 
 
April 2011 Schedule 
 
Thursday April 14 at Riverbend 5:00 pm   2 person best ball 
Thursday April 28 at Riverbend 5:00 pm   Male/Female 2 person scramble,   
            individual play and 2 person scramble formats 
Saturday April 30 at Stonewall Resort 2:00 pm    4 person scramble 

Entry Deadline  for the Stonewall  Outing is 
Thursday April 28 at 9:00pm 

 
 
Outing Costs: 
Riverbend - $20 for nonmembers of Riverbend and $10 for members 
Buckhannon CC- $20 for nonmembers of BCC and $10 for members 
Stonewall Resort- $31.80 tax included 
 
 
 

Everyone is invited to a Bible Study on  
Saturday April 2 at 9:00am at McDonalds  

(Dutch treat breakfast) 
 
 
 

Mike Reid once said, “Never do anything to compromise your 
integrity. Anything worth achieving is worth an honorable and 

honest effort. There are no short cuts to becoming a champion. 
You will never take any trophies or medals with you when you 
leave this life, but your character will be with you always. Be 
true to yourself, and keep in perspective the fact that even if 

you can’t be the world’s best athlete in your chosen sport every 
day… you can be your best person every day.” 


